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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter 

4 December 2015


Achievement Assembly
This academic year we are focussing on our Learning Powers in our Friday assemblies.  This week children have been awarded certificates for ‘Keep on Trying’.   Children will receive their awards on Monday due to the special assembly which took place today.
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Reception Class for best attendance this week!! 
The Success Tour
What an exciting morning we had today! As part of our focus on using our Learning Powers a special concert took place in the school hall.  Elena and North Road, two up and coming north east acts, thrilled everyone and made sure there was lots of singing and dancing. As part of the Tour, Lisa, radio presenter from BBC Radio Newcastle, came to talk to the children about not giving up and practising to achieve their dreams.  North Road CD’s are available to buy for £2 each. Take a look at all the action on our Twitter page! 
Home-school Agreement

Following on from anti-bullying week your child will have brought home a copy of our Home School Agreement today, this should be signed by parent/carers and your child and then  returned to school. Please take the time to review and talk through this with your child.  In an age where more and more information is shared through social media and apps such as SnapChat and Instagram we have a duty to protect our community and teach our children responsible use of the internet, where they appreciate what they share may have a negative impact on others.  A copy of the Home School Agreement can found on our website. 
End of day procedures
Please help us to keep your children safe at the end of the day by informing us if there is a change of adult picking them up.  If your child is in Year 5 or Year 6 and you wish them to walk home independenlty please write to confirm.

Christmas Plays

Spare tickets for our Christmas Plays will be on sale from Monday 7 December.  At the moment there is availablity for every performance.  
Due to performances and parties there will obviously be an increased number of cars around the school gates.  I would therefore, like to take this opportunity to seek everyone’s support in reducing the hazard for the children. Please park considerately and I would be particularly grateful if you could avoid parking across driveways or turning in the school gates, as none of us would wish to see a child injured.  Thank you.

Year 5 Swimming

There will be no swimming lesson on Friday 18 December for Year 5.  Next term Year 4 will be swimming.
Dates for your diary:
Monday 7 December Y3 – Y6 Flu Vaccinations
Thursday 10 December Christmas Lunch 
Friday 11 December Karate Gradings 1.30pm

Monday 14 December Reception Class Christmas Party

Tuesday 15 December Years 1 and 2 Christmas Party

Wednesday 16 December Years 3 and 4 Christmas Party

Thursday 17 December Years 5 and 6 Christmas Partyfor the delay while w 
